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imaging protocols, rodent dental
fluorosis model, 3D assessment of
crown size, dental diseases models,
next generation sequencing, genetic
and epigenetic studies, genome-wide
association studies as well as
clinical protocols for measurement of
early childhood caries and saliva,
and supragingival fluids and biofilm
collection and subsequent analyses.
Written in the highly successful
Methods in Molecular Biology series
format, chapters include
introductions to their respective
topics, lists of the necessary
materials and reagents, step-by-step,
readily reproducible laboratory
protocols, and tips on
troubleshooting and avoiding known
pitfalls. Authoritative and cuttingedge, Odontogenesis: Methods and
Protocols aims to guide researchers
towards elucidating the secrets and
mysteries of a fascinating and unique
organ, the tooth.
Cellular Radio and Personal
Communications Theodore S. Rappaport
1995 This collection of 40 articles
will be invaluable to students,
practicing engineers, and
researchers. Leaders in the field
give key information on fundamental
system design, speech coding,
cellular networking, modulation
techniques, and standards in some of
the most useful papers available.
Looptail Bruce Tip 2014-04-03

Hydraulic Fracture Mechanics Peter
Valkó 1995 The book explores the
theoretical background of one of the
most widespread activities in
hydrocarbon wells, that of hydraulic
fracturing. A comprehensive treatment
of the basic phenomena includes:
linear elasticity, stresses, fracture
geometry and rheology. The diverse
concepts of mechanics are integrated
into a coherent description of
hydraulic fracture propagation. The
chapters in the book are crossreferenced throughout and the
connections between the various
phenomena are emphasized. The book
offers readers a unique approach to
the subject with the use of many
numerical examples.
Disarm June Gray 2014 Follows Elsie
Sherman as she finally acts on the
crush she's had on her brother's best
friend since she was a little girl.
Odontogenesis Petros Papagerakis
2019-04-22 This volume provides
methods and approaches to study
genetic and environmental regulatory
controls on odontogenesis. Chapters
guide readers through protocols for
isolation and characterization of
both epithelial and mesenchymal
dental cells, methods on isolation,
phenotypic characterization,
expansion, differentiation,
immunofluorescence, in situ
hybridization, immunohistochemistry,
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Looptail is Bruce Poon Tip's
extraordinary first-person account of
his entrepreneurial instincts to
start and develop G Adventures, the
highly successful international
travel adventure company - and along
the way he reveals his unusual
management secrets that not only keep
his employees fully engaged and
energized but also keep his customers
extremely happy. His unique appraoch
has worked in marvellous ways. Poon
Tip has created an entirely new and
refreshing approach to management.
For example, there is no CEO at G
Adventures - instead, every employee
is a CEO, empowered to make
instantaneous decisions to help
clients on the spot. But while
there's no CEO, there is a company
Mayor, who take the pulse of
corporate morale. There's no HR
department - but there is a Talent
Agency and company Culture Club. It
hasn't always been easy to try to
balance his desire for a socially
responsible company along with the
desire to generate profits. But
thanks to Poon Tip's vision, G
Adventures has floruished and has
done its best to maintain its
looptail approach. In short, it's
been an extraordinary ride, and in
many ways G Adventures is at the
vanguard of what modern-day companies
are beginning to look like.
The Roadmap to Close the Gap for
Vision Hugh R. Taylor 2015 "This
report builds on the National
Indigenous Eye Health Survey. It
recommends policy changes to improve
quality and sustainability of eye
care services; acknowledge and builds
on successful eye care programs found
in several areas that provide high
quality eye care for Indigenous
Australians; Roadmap builds on
community consultation and control,
regional delivery of services and
national health reforms. It stresses
assessment of population-based needs,
2008-ce-paper-2-hftc

strong co-ordination, monitoring of
performance and national
accountability. It does not include
implementation details, phase in
costing or additional or replacement
costs for infrastructure or
equipment." -- From introduction.
A Treatise on the Law of Property in
Intellectual Productions in Great
Britain and the United States Eaton
Sylvester Drone 1879
Monocots: Systematics and Evolution
Karen L Wilson 2000-05-19 Monocots:
Systematics and Evolution presents
leading work from around the world on
non-grass monocotyledons and includes
reviews and current research into
their comparative biology, phylogeny
and classification. The papers are
based on presentations at the Second
International Conference on the
Comparative Biology of the
Monocotyledons, Monocots II, held in
Sydney, Australia in late 1998. Many
were subsequently updated or extended
to take into account new information.
All 72 papers have been peerreviewed.
Applications of Supply Chain
Management and E-Commerce Research
Joseph Geunes 2006-03-30 In February
2002, the Industrial and Systems
Engineering (ISE) De partment at the
University of Florida hosted a
National Science Founda tion Workshop
on Collaboration and Negotiation in
Supply Chain Man agement and E
Commerce. This workshop focused on
characterizing the challenges facing
leading edge firms in supply chain
management and electronic commerce,
and identifying research
opportunities for de veloping new
technological and decision support
capabilities sought by industry. The
audience included practitioners in
the areas of supply chain management
and E Commerce, as well as academic
researchers working in these areas.
The workshop provided a unique
setting that has facilitated ongoing
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dialog between academic researchers
and industry practitioners. This book
codifies many of the important themes
and issues around which the workshop
discussions centered. The editors of
this book, all faculty members in the
ISE Department at the University of
Florida, also served as the
workshop's coordinators. In addition
to workshop participants, we also
invited contributions from leading
academics and practitioners who were
not able to attend. As a result, the
chapters herein represent a
collection of research contributions,
monographs, and case studies from a
variety of disciplines and
viewpoints. On the aca demic side
alone, chapter authors include
faculty members in supply chain and
operations management, marketing,
industrial engineering, economics,
computer science, civil and
environmental engineering, and
building construction departments.
Proceedings of International
Conference on Recent Advancement on
Computer and Communication Basant
Tiwari 2018-04-18 The book is a
compilation of best papers presented
at International Conference on Recent
Advancement in Computer and
Communication (ICRAC 2017) organized
by IMPLab Research and Innovation
Foundation, Bhopal, India. The book
covers all aspects of computers and
communication techniques including
pervasive computing, distributed
computing, cloud computing, sensor
and adhoc network, image, text and
speech processing, pattern
recognition and pattern analysis,
digital signal processing, digital
electronics, telecommunication
technologies, robotics, VLSI
technologies, embedded system,
satellite communication, digital
signal processing, and digital
communication. The papers included
are original research works of
experts from industry, government
2008-ce-paper-2-hftc

centers and academic institutions;
experienced in engineering, design
and research.
SISTAQUIT® (Supporting Indigenous
Smokers to Assist Quitting) Yael BarZeev 2018-06-30
Down the Road Lee Blessing 1991 THE
STORY: DOWN THE ROAD centers on a
convicted serial killer and the
husband and wife writing team hired
to help him write an account of his
crimes. The killer, Bill Reach, has
admitted to the murders of nineteen
women, but there may have been mor
Title List of Documents Made Publicly
Available U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission 1979
Ten Cate's Oral Histology Antonio
Nanci 2008 Accompanying CD-ROM
contains ... "150 color images with
legends, 472 book figures with
legends, 438 multiple choice test
questions, and 119 interactive dragand-drop exercises." -- from CD-ROM
Welcome screen.
Excess Face Height Malocclusion Sten
Linder-Aronson 2000 Spanning 30 years
of carefully controlled work, this
book explains how nasal obstructions,
the relationship between breathing
patterns and vertical facial
development, and secondary
neuromuscular adaptations to
obstructions may alter facial and
dental structures. The authors
describe radiographic techniques,
enlargements, and measurements for
both the lateral cephalogram and the
45-degree oblique view. Their
discussion of clinical application of
vertical changes in the jaws and
dentition is a tour de force for the
orthodontist, rhinologist, and
pediatrician.
Transfer Learning Qiang Yang
2020-01-31 Transfer learning deals
with how systems can quickly adapt
themselves to new situations, tasks
and environments. It gives machine
learning systems the ability to
leverage auxiliary data and models to
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help solve target problems when there
is only a small amount of data
available. This makes such systems
more reliable and robust, keeping the
machine learning model faced with
unforeseeable changes from deviating
too much from expected performance.
At an enterprise level, transfer
learning allows knowledge to be
reused so experience gained once can
be repeatedly applied to the real
world. For example, a pre-trained
model that takes account of user
privacy can be downloaded and adapted
at the edge of a computer network.
This self-contained, comprehensive
reference text describes the standard
algorithms and demonstrates how these
are used in different transfer
learning paradigms. It offers a solid
grounding for newcomers as well as
new insights for seasoned researchers
and developers.
ASBMR Primer on the Metabolic Bone
Diseases and Disorders of Mineral
Metabolism 2009-12-22 EDITOR-INCHIEF: Clifford J. Rosen, M.D., Maine
Medical Center Research Institute,
Scarborough, Maine SENIOR ASSOCIATE
EDITORS: Juliet E. Compston, M.D.,
FRCP, University of Cambridge School
of Clinical Medicine, Cambridge,
United Kingdom Jane B. Lian, Ph.D.,
University of Massachusetts Medical
School, Worcester, Massachusetts This
comprehensive yet concise handbook is
an indispensable reference for the
many clinicians who see patients with
disorders of bone formation,
metabolic bone diseases, or disorders
of stone formation. It is also a
crucial tool for researchers,
students, and all other professionals
working in the bone field. In a
format designed for quick reference,
it provides complete information on
the symptoms, pathophysiology,
diagnosis, and treatment of all
common and rare bone and mineral
disorders. New in this edition:
detailed coverage of osteonecrosis of
2008-ce-paper-2-hftc

the jaw, more in-depth coverage of
cancer and bone including new
approaches to pathogenesis,
diagnosis, and treatment; new
approaches to anabolic therapy of
osteoporosis; the latest research on
Vitamin D; expanded coverage of
international topics; more on the
genetics of bone mass; and newer
imaging techniques for the skeleton.
In addition, this edition features a
free, online-only appendix of
medicines used to treat bone
disorders and their availability
around the world.
Calcium and Bone Disorders in
Children and Adolescents J. Allgrove
2015-06-11 There has been a rapid
expansion of knowledge in the field
of paediatric calcium and bone
disorders over the past twenty years.
Advances have been made in the
underlying genetic basis for many
conditions in conjunction with
progress in bone density and geometry
imaging and the development of new
treatment options. The 2nd revised
edition of ‘Calcium and Bone
Disorders in Children and
Adolescents’ presents up-to-date
information on many aspects included
in the 1st edition such as the
physiology, pathology, diagnosis and
management of numerous conditions
including a chapter of case histories
illustrating clinical aspects. New
chapters on skeletal dysplasias, the
genetics of osteoporosis,
radiological imaging of bone and a
practical approach to a child with
recurrent fractures are included.
Providing a comprehensive update,
this book is a useful clinical
resource for paediatricians and
specialists in endocrinology,
metabolic bone disease, nephrology,
rheumatology, radiology, orthopaedics
and clinical genetics who may be
faced with a child with a calcium
and/or bone disorder.
The Orchids of Peninsular Malaysia
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and Singapore Gunnar Seidenfaden 1992
Frequent Pattern Mining Charu C.
Aggarwal 2014-08-29 This
comprehensive reference consists of
18 chapters from prominent
researchers in the field. Each
chapter is self-contained, and
synthesizes one aspect of frequent
pattern mining. An emphasis is placed
on simplifying the content, so that
students and practitioners can
benefit from the book. Each chapter
contains a survey describing key
research on the topic, a case study
and future directions. Key topics
include: Pattern Growth Methods,
Frequent Pattern Mining in Data
Streams, Mining Graph Patterns, Big
Data Frequent Pattern Mining,
Algorithms for Data Clustering and
more. Advanced-level students in
computer science, researchers and
practitioners from industry will find
this book an invaluable reference.
A History of Hindī Literature Frank
Ernest Keay 1920
Environmental Aspects of the
Transuranics F. M. Martin 1975
Advances in Data Mining Petra Perner
2004-11-15 The Industrial Conference
on Data Mining ICDM-Leipzig was the
fourth meeting in a series of annual
events which started in 2000,
organized by the Institute of
Computer Vision and Applied Computer
Sciences (IBaI) in Leipzig. The
mission of the conference is to bring
together researchers and people from
industry in order to discuss together
new trends and applications in data
mining. This year a broad spectrum of
work of different applications was
presented ranging from image mining,
medicine and biotechnology,
management and environmental control,
to telecommunications. Besides that
an industrial exhibition showed the
successful application of data mining
methods by industries in different
areas such as medical devices, mass
data management systems, data mining
2008-ce-paper-2-hftc

tools, etc. During the discussion
many projects were inspired leading
to new and joint work. The fruitful
discussions, the exchange of ideas
and the spirit of the conference made
it a remarkable event for both sides,
industry and research. We would like
to express our appreciation to the
reviewers for their precise and
highly professional work. We
appreciate the help and understanding
of the editorial staff at Springer
and in particular Alfred Hofmann, who
supported the publication of these
proceedings in the LNAI series. Last,
but not least, we wish to thank all
speakers, participants and industrial
exhibitors who contributed to the
success of the conference. We are
looking forward to welcoming you to
ICDM 2005 (www.data-mini- forum.de)
and to the new work you will present
there.
Weak Without Him Lyra Parish
2014-03-30 "Love is an emotion that
will destroy you if you let it. It
can ruin your life or create a new
one. Jealousy isn't much different."
Jennifer Downs treads in dangerous
waters. Finnley Felton is unaware.
With the help of Lady Luck, they will
make it through. Or will they? Texas
is nothing compared to Vegas but
among the bright lights and busy
streets, Jennifer discovers who she
is. Her life has changed, and for
better or worse, she continues to
live like tomorrow will never come.
Sabotage. Hatred. Betrayal. Although
love is beautiful and kind, it comes
with consequences. Jennifer finds
herself fighting. Fighting for her
rights, for love, for Finnley, and
for her life. Hearts may be broken.
Lives will change. But the ultimate
question remains: can love win all?
Elements of Statistical Mechanics Ivo
Sachs 2006-05-11 This 2006 textbook
provides a concise introduction to
the key concepts and tools of
statistical mechanics. It also covers
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advanced topics such as nonrelativistic quantum field theory and
numerical methods. After introducing
classical analytical techniques, such
as cluster expansion and Landau
theory, the authors present important
numerical methods with applications
to magnetic systems, Lennard-Jones
fluids and biophysics. Quantum
statistical mechanics is discussed in
detail and applied to Bose-Einstein
condensation and topics in
astrophysics and cosmology. In order
to describe emergent phenomena in
interacting quantum systems,
canonical non-relativistic quantum
field theory is introduced and then
reformulated in terms of Feynman
integrals. Combining the authors'
many years' experience of teaching
courses in this area, this textbook
is ideal for advanced undergraduate
and graduate students in physics,
chemistry and mathematics.
General Report on the Commercial,
Industrial and Economic Situation of
Italy Great Britain. Department of
Overseas Trade 1921
Romanticism and Contemporary
Criticism Morris Eaves 2019-01-24 The
core of this book is made up of five
essays, by distinguished scholars of
international reputation, that treat
the relation between current literary
theory and Romanticism. The book
originated in a series of lectures
presented at the University of New
Mexico in 1983. All but one of the
essays are published here for the
first time. The contributors are
Northrop Frye, W. J. T. Mitchell, J.
Hillis Miller, M. H. Abrams, and
Stanley Cavell. Frye's essay is a
major statement on the backgrounds of
Romanticism. W. J. T. Mitchell's
contribution takes up, through the
composite arts of William Blake, the
relation of poetry and painting,
writing and printing, criticism and
politics. The controversy over
deconstruction is the occasion for a
2008-ce-paper-2-hftc

matched pair of essays by J. Hillis
Miller and M. H. Abrams, advocate and
antagonist respectively. In his
essay, Abrams makes a definitive
statement on his view of
deconstruction and its intellectual
heritage. The fifth piece, by Stanley
Cavell, is the first extended
discussion of English and American
Romanticism by this major
contemporary philosopher. Following
each essay is an edited transcript of
a question-and-answer session in
which the contributor-critic ranges
widely and freely over today's
critical scene. The sessions make
fascinating reading. This book should
be of compelJing interest to students
of Romanticism as well as to students
and scholars interested in the uses
and implications of poststructuralist
theory.
Petroleum Production Systems Michael
J. Economides 2012-09-25 Petroleum
Production Systems, Second Edition,
is the comprehensive source for clear
and fundamental methods for about
modern petroleum production
engineering practice. Written by four
leading experts, it thoroughly
introduces modern principles of
petroleum production systems design
and operation, fully considering the
combined behavior of reservoirs,
surface equipment, pipeline systems,
and storage facilities. Long
considered the definitive text for
production engineers, this edition
adds extensive new coverage of
hydraulic fracturing, with emphasis
on well productivity optimization. It
presents new chapters on horizontal
wells and well performance
evaluation, including production data
analysis and sand management. This
edition features: A structured
approach spanning classical
production engineering, well testing,
production logging, artificial lift,
and matrix and hydraulic fracture
stimulation; Revisions throughout to
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reflect recent innovations and
extensive feedback from both students
and colleagues; Detailed coverage of
modern best practices and their
rationales; Unconventional oil and
gas well design; Many new examples
and problems; Detailed data sets for
three characteristic reservoir types:
an undersaturated oil reservoir, a
saturated oil reservoir, and a gas
reservoir.
Streamline Simulation Akhil DattaGupta 2007
Text, Speech, and Dialogue Kamil
Ekštein 2021-08-30 This book
constitutes the proceedings of the
24th International Conference on
Text, Speech, and Dialogue, TSD 2021,
held in Olomouc, Czech Republic, in
September 2021.* The 2 keynote
speeches and 46 papers presented in
this volume were carefully reviewed
and selected from 101 submissions.
The topical sections "Text",
"Speech", and "Dialogue" deal with
the following issues: speech
recognition; corpora and language
resources; speech and spoken language
generation; tagging, classification
and parsing of text and speech;
semantic processing of text and
speech; integrating applications of
text and speech processing; automatic
dialogue systems; multimodal
techniques and modelling, and others.
* Due to the COVID-19 pandemic the
conference was held in a "hybrid"
mode.
Data Clustering Guojun Gan 2007-01-01
Cluster analysis is an unsupervised
process that divides a set of objects
into homogeneous groups. This book
starts with basic information on
cluster analysis, including the
classification of data and the
corresponding similarity measures,
followed by the presentation of over
50 clustering algorithms in groups
according to some specific baseline
methodologies such as hierarchical,
center-based, and search-based
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methods. As a result, readers and
users can easily identify an
appropriate algorithm for their
applications and compare novel ideas
with existing results. The book also
provides examples of clustering
applications to illustrate the
advantages and shortcomings of
different clustering architectures
and algorithms. Application areas
include pattern recognition,
artificial intelligence, information
technology, image processing,
biology, psychology, and marketing.
Readers also learn how to perform
cluster analysis with the C/C++ and
MATLAB programming languages.
Modern Fracturing Michael J.
Economides 2007 "Natural gas is
rapidly emerging as a premier fuel
for the world economy with markedly
increasing trans-national trade. With
proven reserves far exceeding those
for crude oil, natural gas is likely
to be around for centuries. This is a
book about enhancing natural gas
production using one of the most
important and widespread well
completion technologies -- hydraulic
fracturing. The book addresses the
way that natural gas is produced from
reservoirs and then describes
diagnostic techniques that can
pinpoint whether the well is
producing as it should or whether
intervention should be undertaken,
which is the central theme of this
book."--Back cover.
Safety and Reliability. Theory and
Applications Marko Cepin 2017-06-14
Safety and Reliability – Theory and
Applications contains the
contributions presented at the 27th
European Safety and Reliability
Conference (ESREL 2017, Portorož,
Slovenia, June 18-22, 2017). The book
covers a wide range of topics,
including: • Accident and Incident
modelling • Economic Analysis in Risk
Management • Foundational Issues in
Risk Assessment and Management •
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Human Factors and Human Reliability •
Maintenance Modeling and Applications
• Mathematical Methods in Reliability
and Safety • Prognostics and System
Health Management • Resilience
Engineering • Risk Assessment • Risk
Management • Simulation for Safety
and Reliability Analysis • Structural
Reliability • System Reliability, and
• Uncertainty Analysis. Selected
special sessions include
contributions on: the Marie
Skłodowska-Curie innovative training
network in structural safety; risk
approaches in insurance and fi nance
sectors; dynamic reliability and
probabilistic safety assessment;
Bayesian and statistical methods,
reliability data and testing;
oganizational factors and safety
culture; software reliability and
safety; probabilistic methods applied
to power systems; socio-technicaleconomic systems; advanced safety
assessment methodologies: extended
Probabilistic Safety Assessment;
reliability; availability;
maintainability and safety in
railways: theory & practice; big data
risk analysis and management, and
model-based reliability and safety
engineering. Safety and Reliability –
Theory and Applications will be of
interest to professionals and
academics working in a wide range of
industrial and governmental sectors
including: Aeronautics and Aerospace,
Automotive Engineering, Civil
Engineering, Electrical and
Electronic Engineering, Energy
Production and Distribution,
Environmental Engineering,
Information Technology and
Telecommunications, Critical
Infrastructures, Insurance and
Finance, Manufacturing, Marine
Industry, Mechanical Engineering,
Natural Hazards, Nuclear Engineering,
Offshore Oil and Gas, Security and
Protection, Transportation, and
Policy Making.
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The Vinland Sagas 2008-11-19 The all
-time bestselling of the sagas in
Penguin Classics, The Vinland Sagas
are published here in a vibrant new
translation. Consisting of The Saga
of the Greenlanders and Eirik the
RedÂ's Saga, they chronicle the
adventures of Eirik the Red and his
son, Leif Eirikson, who explored
North America 500 years before
Columbus. Famous for being the firstever descriptions of North America,
and written down in the early
thirteenth century, they recount the
Icelandic settlement of Greenland by
Eirik the Red, the chance discovery
by seafaring adventurers of a
mysterious new land, and EirikÂ's son
Leif the LuckyÂ's perilous voyages to
explore it.
The Amadeus Book of the Violin Walter
Kolneder 1998 THE AMADEUS BOOK OF THE
VIOLIN CONSTRUCTION HISTORY AND MUSIC
Applied Machine Learning M. Gopal
2019-06-05 Publisher's Note: Products
purchased from Third Party sellers
are not guaranteed by the publisher
for quality, authenticity, or access
to any online entitlements included
with the product. Cutting-edge
machine learning principles,
practices, and applications This
comprehensive textbook explores the
theoretical under¬pinnings of
learning and equips readers with the
knowledge needed to apply powerful
machine learning techniques to solve
challenging real-world problems.
Applied Machine Learning shows, step
by step, how to conceptualize
problems, accurately represent data,
select and tune algorithms, interpret
and analyze results, and make
informed strategic decisions.
Presented in a non-rigorous
mathematical style, the book covers a
broad array of machine learning
topics with special emphasis on
methods that have been profitably
employed. Coverage includes:
•Supervised learning•Statistical
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learning•Learning with support vector
machines (SVM)•Learning with neural
networks (NN)•Fuzzy inference
systems•Data clustering•Data
transformations•Decision tree
learning•Business intelligence•Data
mining•And much more
Illustrated Standard Guide to Norfolk
and Portsmouth and Historical Events
of Virginia 1607 to 1907 1907
Productivity Commission Act 1998
(Australia) (2018 Edition) The Law
The Law Library 2018-06 Productivity
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Commission Act 1998 (Australia) (2018
Edition) The Law Library presents the
complete text of the Productivity
Commission Act 1998 (Australia) (2018
Edition). Updated as of May 15, 2018
This book contains: - The complete
text of the Productivity Commission
Act 1998 (Australia) (2018 Edition) A table of contents with the page
number of each section
Lunar Observations. [A satire.] 1839
Nova Scotia Vital Statistics from
Newspapers, 1813-1822 1982
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